
The Sixth Arundel Go Tournament  
Saturday 15th August 2015 

 
Arundel Go Tournament will be held on Saturday 15th August 2015 at  
Arundel Football Club, Mill Road, Arundel, West Sussex BN18 9PA. 
(Mobile phone contact on the day: 07549 898376)   
 
This will be a three round McMahon Tournament under BGA rules.  The time limits 
will be 1 hour per player sudden death.  Komi will be 7. Prizes will be awarded to 
those winning 2.5 or 3 games. The overall winner will keep the Arundel trophy until 
the next Arundel Tournament. 
 
Approximate timetable:  
 
Registration   10:00 - 10:50 
Round 1:    11:00 – 1:00 
Round 2:      1:45 - 3:45 
Round 3:         3:50 - 5:50 
Prize giving:    6:00 (ish!) 
 
Fees: all payment should be made on the day by cash or cheque:  
 
Standard BGA Member:        £10.00 
Non BGA member surcharge:  £3.00 

First tournament or 
Concession:  £6.00 

Late pre-registration (after Thursday 13th August) surcharge   £5.00 
 
Please pre-register by emailing suepat812@btinternet.com with 
your name, club and grade. Alternatively telephone Sue Paterson on 
01903 889825. Please pre-register by Thursday 13th August. 
 
The charge covers tea and coffee but not lunch. Arundel has several pubs, 
tea-shops and restaurants all within easy walking distance. 
 
How to get there:  
By Car Travelling on the A27/Arundel Road over the railway bridge into Arundel, 
take the 2nd exit at the roundabout onto The Causeway. Continue over a small 
bridge over the river and immediately turn right at the mini roundabout onto Mill 
Road. The entrance to a pay-and-display car park is 100 yards further on the right 
and the football club entrance is in the left hand corner of the main car park.  There 
is limited parking in the small club car park, but a large pay-and-display car park is 
situated right outside the ground. Alternatively there is free parking on Mill Road.  
If coming from the north go down the High Street and turn left at the mini 
roundabout (next to the mock Tudor post office) into Mill Road. 
 
By Train 
Arundel train station is a 12 minute walk from the Football Club. The 09:02 from 
London Victoria should get you to the tournament in time and booking in advance 
is advisable for a cheaper ticket from http://www.southernrailway.com  


